
   TOWN OF TRURO  
   Housing Authority 
       P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666 
 

 
Minutes of the Truro Housing Authority Meeting 

14 May 2015 
 
Present from THA: Carl Brotman (chair), Jeannette de Beauvoir, Mary Rose, Jay 
Vivian, Mark Wisotzky 
Others: Paul Wisotzky, Charleen Greenhalgh 
 

1) Meeting called to order at 16:30. 
2) Minutes from March 12th meeting approved. Mary Rose moved, Jay 

Vivian seconded, passed unanimously. 
3) CPC grant of $265,000 was approved at Town Meeting. Leedara Zola of 

Habitat is exploring possible properties and will continue to give data to 
THA. Jay Vivian volunteered along with Carl Brotman to write a letter to 
Elvis Perkins inquiring re. feasibility of exploring Perkins property 

4) Update on the status of 181 Rte. 6 project. A court date has been set for 
June. 

5) Fall housing forum: John Ryan began work today; the process typically 
takes three months. We’ll work on some sort of presentation for the 
morning of October 24th. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 17:45. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeannette de Beauvoir, clerk & secretary 

 
 


